
 

 

 

Wednesday 18th December 2024 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Isabella O 

Charlie 

Elsie  

Seren  

Eadie 

Harper 

Lily Grace 

Robbie 

Dennis 

Phoebe 

Sophie  

Jonatan  

Isabelle 

Freya O 

Isabelle  

Alila 

Abigail  

Harry W 

Harry C 

Edward  

Luke  

Poppy M 

Max  

Brandon  

Heidi B 

Oliver 

Sydney 

Our VIP’s – Value 
in Practice 

Erica 

Elsie 

Isabella B 

Eadie 

Seren 

Isabella O 

Sam 

Elfie  

Phoebe 

Jonatan 

Ada  

Isabelle  

Matilda 

Iris 

Rosie May 

Lillie-Mae 

Daisy  

Abigail  

Sophia B 

Ben  

Alfie C 

Heidi B 

Kian 

Noah 

Netanya 

Alice 

Amber 

Sydney 

100 % attendance 
for the autumn 

term  

Erica  

Elisie Mia 

Eadie 

Sam B 

 

 Kian 

Poppy M 

Sydney 

Netanya 

Jennifer 

 
 

 

Support for the Local Foodbank 

This year the Living Waters 

Foodbank are asking for the 

following support. They 

would like to provide ‘Take 

home’ hampers to keep 

vulnerable pensioners warm 

and well this winter. Please 

donate any of the following 

as part of our ongoing support for the foodbank?- 

 Wheat heat packs 

 Tins/ packets 

 Fluffy socks 



 

 

 Lap blankets 

 Hot cup 

 Hats and gloves 

Please send any donations as soon as possible. Thank you for the blankets received already.  

 

 

 

We offer a huge thanks 

to the members of the 

PTFA and to families 

and friends who have 

been able to support 

the brilliant Christmas 

activities that have 

taken place throughout 

the last month.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Thursday 19th December  Christmas dinner day  

Carol service in church at 9am 

Children can wear Christmas jumpers- donate £1 to ‘Save 

the Children’  

Friday 20th December  Christmas party day – children can wear party clothes 

Friday 20th December End of term- school closes at 2pm  

Tuesday 7th January  School reopens  

Thursday 9th  & 10th  January  Balance bikes for Reception and year 1 

Friday 7th February  Fairtrade Conference  

From Monday 3rd Feb  Children’s mental Health week KNOW YOURSELF GROW 

YOURSELF  

Monday 10th Feb  Runshaw drama students visiting  

Tuesday 11th Feb  Safe Internet day – TOO GOOD TO BE TRUE 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of all the 

staff and governors of 

Coppull St John’s may I 

take this opportunity 

to wish you much Joy 

and Peace this 

Christmas time, and a 

Happy, Healthy New 

Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


